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To whom it may concern,

In relation to “Transport and Other Legislation (Personalised Transport Reform) Amendment Bill 2017” will
 would like to inform the Queensland government the importance to keep Uber affordable.
I recently lost my job of 25yrs. I have a wife studying and two children aged 11 and 12 so there had been no
 income from October to January until Centrelink payments started. Even with centre links help fortnightly
 payments didn't even come close to covering costs of living. Uber gave my family the much needed financial
 relief to enable me to update my electrical licenses and update skills for me to re enter the electrical industry
 and if these new fees are introduced it would make it impossible to continue driving and I would remain on
 Centrelink payments.

Sincerely

Mark kennedy

Sent from my iPhone
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